
UN Human Rights Council 46:
Interactive Dialogue with the Group of
Eminent Experts on Yemen
The UK’s International Ambassador for Human Rights, Rita French, delivered
this statement during the Interactive Dialogue with the Group of Eminent
Experts on Yemen

COVID-19 alert level: update from the
UK Chief Medical Officers (25 February
2021)
A joint statement from the UK Chief Medical Officers (CMOs) recommending that
the UK COVID-19 alert level move from level 5 to level 4.

Additional support for UK fish and
shellfish exporters to the EU
UK Minister for Scotland David Duguid has updated seafood industry leaders on
support available to those who have incurred losses.

Finlandia Seaways report published
Engine failure and fire on ro-ro cargo vessel off Lowestoft, England
resulting in 1 person injured.

Letter from the Health and Social Care
Secretary on COVID-19 vaccination in

http://www.government-world.com/un-human-rights-council-46-interactive-dialogue-with-the-group-of-eminent-experts-on-yemen/
http://www.government-world.com/un-human-rights-council-46-interactive-dialogue-with-the-group-of-eminent-experts-on-yemen/
http://www.government-world.com/un-human-rights-council-46-interactive-dialogue-with-the-group-of-eminent-experts-on-yemen/
http://www.government-world.com/covid-19-alert-level-update-from-the-uk-chief-medical-officers-25-february-2021/
http://www.government-world.com/covid-19-alert-level-update-from-the-uk-chief-medical-officers-25-february-2021/
http://www.government-world.com/covid-19-alert-level-update-from-the-uk-chief-medical-officers-25-february-2021/
http://www.government-world.com/additional-support-for-uk-fish-and-shellfish-exporters-to-the-eu/
http://www.government-world.com/additional-support-for-uk-fish-and-shellfish-exporters-to-the-eu/
http://www.government-world.com/finlandia-seaways-report-published/
http://www.government-world.com/letter-from-the-health-and-social-care-secretary-on-covid-19-vaccination-in-people-with-learning-disabilities/
http://www.government-world.com/letter-from-the-health-and-social-care-secretary-on-covid-19-vaccination-in-people-with-learning-disabilities/


people with learning disabilities
Matt Hancock wrote to the Join Committee on Vaccines and Immunisation (JCVI)
in response to their advice.
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